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STEARN IS FULLY OPERATIONAL & SAFE

Collection and Delivery
We would like to reassure all Stearn customers and suppliers that all of our branches are fully operational
and ready to support you.

Keeping Safe
The company is observing all Government and Public Health Authorities directives on safe working practices,
and not least, we are taking the health and wellbeing of our customers, staff and suppliers extremely seriously.

Support Social Distancing
Social distancing and hygiene measures are being strictly adhered to and procedures are in place at all locations
for the safe, contactless receipt or handover of all goods.

Visitors Welcome, though ‘ Contact us’ first
All branches are open for planned visits, however, if you still wish to establish what a specific locations
COVID-19 protocols are, then please feel free to contact them directly, using our ‘ CONTACT’ page.

Keep Informed
Make sure your personal or business E-mail address is logged with your local Stearn location.

Alternatively, please keep an eye on this page for any updates and support processes we may be putting in place.

KEEP SAFE!



